
To whom it may concern,
 
The current situation by which independent midwives are being processed is of concern.
As a privately employed practitioner myself I would be unable to run my private
psychiatry practice for up to a year while a complaint is being processed. I would suggest
reviewing the restriction of their practice to public hospitals and instituting other
acceptable means of supervision if you feel the complaint requires it. It is of concern to
me that pregnant women may have their main care provider and birth plans taken away
from them during a very the vulnerable period of pregnancy.
 
Yours Sincerely,
 




